



11th October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

## **Parents Evenings**

Our Parents Evening for this term will take place on:

Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> November 3.50pm – 7.30pm

Thursday 7th November 3.50pm - 7.30pm

The appointment with the teacher will take place in the school hall for Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3.

The appointments for Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 will take place on the upstairs main landing.

Parents are asked to view their child's books in the classroom **before** the appointment with their class teacher.

We will be continuing with arranging appointments online and you should book your appointments through Arbor.

Parents whose children are on the SEND register will be able to book a 20-minute appointment. This is necessary as you will be reviewing your child's progress towards the targets on their current IEP and discussing future targets for the next IEP. Once the new IEP's have been written by the teachers, these will be shared with you and you will be offered a meeting with the SENDCO to discuss the new IEP if required.

Bookings can be made through the Guardian Consultations section of Arbor.

The online booking system will go live for parents whose children are SEND at 9am on Monday 14th October and close at 9am on Monday 21st October. If you would prefer a 10-minute appointment please contact the school office to book this for you.

## The online booking system will go live for all other parents at 9am on Monday 21st October

You will also be receiving your mid-term report before the half term. This report should give you an idea of how your child is doing at school in some key areas around learning behaviour and attitude, attendance and reading. This should help formulate some of the discussions with your child's teachers.

I strongly encourage all parents to make the effort to attend, view their child's books and discuss their child's progress with their class teacher. If you have any further questions regarding the information above please contact me through the school office and I will answer them.

Yours faithfully,

Mr K Russell Headteacher